MONTON CRICKET CLUB
CHANGING ROOM POLICY

In accordance with the ECB’s Guidelines on Changing Rooms
and Showering Facilities please note the following:

Adults must not change, or shower, at the same time using
the same facility as children. This means that if you are part
of a mixed-age team, adults should not change in the
presence of children.

Adults and children may be present together in the
changing rooms for team-talks, but when doing so should
refrain from changing.

Unless specifically designated as a female changing room
(which may occur when a female only team requires its use)
this is a male changing room. There is a female changing
room at the rear of the changing block, accessed from the
side of the building.

Due to the risks of inappropriate photography or filming,
mobile phones must not be used in changing rooms.

If children are uncomfortable changing or showering at the
club, no pressure should be placed on them to do so.
Suggest instead that they may change and shower at
home.



